
                                    WE NEED YOUR HELP!

This building at Herbert Thompson Primary School is currently disused and in need of being refurbished, 

so that the community of Ely and Caerau can benefit from its use. We need your help to decide what this 

building could be turned into. We plan for this to be funded by grants that are available for community 

projects similar to this.

Please complete this short questionnaire 

by clicking on the link below

https://forms.gle/uPyoisAFJ2wv8hUM9 

Thank you 
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